BROOKSIDE SURGERY NEWS
Dear patients,
After more than ten years at Brookside, my family and I have taken the decision to move on and start a new chapter in our lives. Over the past decade, I have very much enjoyed coming to know and be a part of the community and to have provided medical care as part of our wonderful team here at the surgery. The photos on the walls of my consulting room highlight my love of travel and different cultures, and it is for pastures new that my wife and I, together with our three young children, will leave at the end of June. After this time, we plan to travel about Europe before moving to New Zealand where I look forward to a new challenge working as a GP in a small rural town on the North Island and experiencing a different lifestyle and culture.
I am grateful to have had the opportunity to work in our little corner of Warwickshire and have learned much, both personally and professionally during this time. The knowledge and experience gained from the thousands of consultations, hundreds of home visits, and long-established relationships with so many of you have been invaluable and have helped me over many years to develop my own knowledge and skills as well as to build on the educational legacy of Drs Bridgeman and Houghton and continue to teach our GPs-in-training (registrars) and medical students the art and science of effective and caring General Practice.
The delivery of high-quality healthcare is something about which I am passionate, and which both myself and our team take pride in doing to the best of our abilities. I have been fortunate indeed to work with such capable, dependable, and hardworking colleagues and, whilst this applies to the team as a whole, working with such an incredible practice manager (Madeleine) and such inspiring clinical colleagues as Dr Watters, Dr Menon and nurses Pat and Harriet has been an enormous privilege.
The pace of change in General Practice is accelerating and is challenging to navigate. We are tasked with delivering ever-increasing services across same day / urgent care, chronic disease management and preventative care. This is now across several modalities (face-to-face / phone / text / email / video) in the context of accelerated population growth whilst demand continues to rise (the average patient consults their GP ~6-7 times per year) and is set against a backdrop of organisational change, in that practices are now compelled to work collaboratively at scale to deliver this care to a wider practice population. Whilst this presents opportunities, it also poses many challenges to the more traditional model of long-term continuity of care which we value greatly but which, I am sad to say, despite our best efforts, is increasingly harder to deliver in today’s NHS. 
People are living longer, with an increasing burden of chronic disease and we are now also dealing with the health, wellbeing, and financial consequences of the COVID pandemic. All too often the distinction between healthcare wants and needs is blurred, and frankly, what the NHS can deliver in its current guise is not in-keeping with traditional ideas and expectations. Access is difficult across the health service and challenges with appointment availability and continuity in General Practice are mirrored by unprecedented increases in Emergency Department waiting times and across outpatient care. Recruitment and retention are at an all-time low as many prospective high-quality doctors, nurses, dispensers, and reception staff find the prospect of working in the current NHS environment intolerable. At Brookside, our whole team works hard to be able to deliver the best quality service we are able within the confines and limitations of the healthcare system, and I would urge each and every one of you to please remember the pressure and challenges that our team is under as we try our best to care for our patients and to remember to be kind, considerate and respectful as we try to do our jobs.
I leave the practice in a good position, with capable leadership and a full complement of clinical staff, with a building which is fit-for-purpose and which has served our community well during and since the COVID pandemic. In this era of collaborative services in General Practice being provided across different settings our surgery is well-positioned locally and, due to the build, is and continues to be able to host allied health professionals such as a clinical pharmacist, social prescriber, physiotherapist, mental health support workers and dietitian, all of which have been of benefit to our patients. I believe we are incredibly fortunate to have such a facility and team in our village setting.

Following my departure, the clinical capacity of the surgery will be maintained as Drs Menon and Watters have been fortunate to secure the services of Dr Nick Tyrrell to join the team and the practice will continue to host GP registrars whom both Dr Menon and Watters will support through their GP training.
Lastly, I would like to thank everyone who has helped shape my journey at the surgery; for all the good humour, words of kindness and gratitude, thankyou cards, letters and correspondence to update me on conditions, on good news and bad, as well as those who have taken me to task and held me to account over the years. It has been my privilege to have been a GP at Brookside and I wish every one of you well for the future.
With kindest regards,

Dr Pete Reeves
GP Partner
STAFF TRAINING

The Practice will be closed from 1.00pm on Wednesday 24th May from 1-5pm for staff training.  Emergency calls will be directed to the oncall service.

BANK HOLIDAYS 
The Practice will be closed on the following Bank Holdays.  If your require medical advice when the surgery is closed then please call 111.



MONDAY 

1st MAY



MONDAY 

8th MAY



MONDAY 

2th MAY

If you will require repeat medication around these dates please allow extra time when ordering.
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